
Hello Jackie, 
 
I would like to let you know I am planning to forgo my seat on CAC to someone else that's interested in 
TAC. I have a busy schedule and I want to make sure that I can contribute fully as a member of the 
committee to fulfil its goals and desires. I will let TAC know and I will have someone to replace me by 
our next meeting which is in February.  
 
Thanks for all your hard work and help. 
 
Sincerely, 
Amir Farahi 
 


